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Unconfirmed Minutes of the Meeting on 26 January 2012 

Learning and Teaching Committee is invited to note the following items from the meeting of Curriculum Sub-Committee on 26 January 2012:
1.
Terms of Reference and Membership

Arising from Minute 11/36, it was noted that the Teaching Centre and Academic Registry would be undertaking a project to review the delivery and management of joint honours programmes, with a view to reporting back to Learning and Teaching Committee later in the session. The project would address issues raised in NSS data, amongst other things. 
2.
Academic Quality Procedures Handbook

Arising from Minute 11/37, members noted that the PVC(T) had confirmed after the meeting that Tier 4 rules did not permit international students to study part-time in the UK on a student visa. However, individuals who required a visa to work in the UK (Tier 2 work visa) and individuals who were on a dependants' visa could study part-time.
3.
Loughborough MBA (full-time version) and MBA International Sports Management: New Programme Proposals

Arising from Minute 11/39.3, it was noted that at its next meeting ELAG would consider how assessment weighting within WebPA was currently made known to students and the most appropriate method of making this information known to them in the future. 
4.
Consideration of Programme Proposals
Members noted the unusually large volume of paperwork which they had received for the meeting. 

They received a paper prepared by the Secretary which summarised problems encountered in the collation of the agenda papers. It was noted that incomplete submissions often resulted in longer discussion of proposals during meetings and/or additional work for all parties before and after CSC meetings. Therefore, it was in the interests of schools if common problems could be detected prior to the submission of proposals. 

It was AGREED that the paper should be circulated to all AD(T)s so that they could be mindful of possible problems to look out for when they received programme proposals in the future. Members were encouraged to forward constructive ideas for improving the quality of proposal submissions to the Secretary or the Chair. 

ACTION: MA, All

It was noted that none of the proposers of new programmes which were to be considered at the meeting had taken up offers by the Teaching Centre for help in preparing their proposals. It was proposed that the QEOs should copy relevant AD(T)s into their correspondence with proposers so that AD(T)s could encourage them to take up the offer of support. 

ACTION: CS, MF

5.
MA/MSc/Des Industrial Design

MA/MSc/Des User-centred Product Design


MA/MSc/Des Sustainable Product Design


MA/MSc/Des Virtual Product Design

MA/MSc/Des Product Design in Business

- Major Programme Proposals including Title and Award Changes 


The Secretary would establish whether the module specification database could be modified to allow staff to indicate that feedback was given on drafts only or on work plans only, rather than the current option which appeared to commit them to both. She would make AD(T)s aware that this option was being pursued. 

ACTION: MA
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